Words of Windham

A Monthly Newsletter for the Windham Park Homeowners' Association

December 2006/January 2007

2006 Board of Directors

President

George Gilbertson 9306 W. 130th Street 681-5059

Vice President/Social, Safety & Community Relations Chair

Jim Baird 13118 Grandview 897-1291

Treasurer

Jim Riehl 9412 W. 129th Street 402-9253

Secretary

Mary Herman Doughty 13133 Slater 851-0412

Pool Chair

Ms. Lee Hasty 13122 Slater 897-3298

Grounds and Streets Committee Chair

Chris Bradford 13129 Grandview 851-9395

Architectural Committee

Co-Chairs

Bob Zappulla 12915 Hayes Street 685-3521

> Jeff Welch 12824 Grant 402-0859

Communications

Kristen Johnson 9305 W. 131st 402-8693 Kjohnson1969@everestkc.net

From the Board President, George Gilbertson

On behalf of the entire Board, I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a happy and healthy New Year. I hope that each of you had a pleasant holiday season with family and friends and are ready for the new year.

I hope that each of you will be able to attend the annual meeting. The members of the board will be there to present their reports and to hear from the members. We will also be electing three members to the board. If you have not served yet, now is the time.

If you cannot be there, please send in your proxy. It was in your packet from Curry along with the meeting notice, minutes of the last meeting, the budget for the new year and your annual dues statement.

Please note that the dues are due by January 1, 2007. Late dues can result in late fees. Please help us out by paying on time.

See you at the meeting.

Holiday Hayride

- Thanks to everyone who participated in the Annual
- Windham Park Christmas Hayride
 on Sunday, Dec. 3rd. It was a cold
- night but everyone managed to
- stay warm with hot chocolate,cookies, and the nice blankets that
- were provided by the Hayride
- · company. Special thanks to Mike,
- Linda, Riley, and Makenna Glynn
- for hosting the refreshments and
- visits with Santa Claus in theirwarm garage. Thanks also to Gery
- Illgner for making the evening
- magical for all of the kids. We
- hope to see everyone again next

Annual Homeowners Meeting for Windham Park Home Owner's Association

Monday, January 8, 2007 7:00 p.m.

Heartland Elementary School Cafeteria (12775 Goodman)

Thinking of Moving.....?

Call Your Neighborhood Specialist and Windham Park Resident:



Mike Schepis

Associate Broker

Cell: 913-221-6881 Office: 913-239-2051 mikes@reeceandnichols.com schepis.reeceandnichols.com



Where SOLD Means More





PAID ADVERTISEMENT

Moms' Council

A big thank you to Barbara Butler and Beth Bevil for organizing the Halloween Parade this year. We are so grateful to our teen and pre-teen volunteers who made the event fun and festive: Ian Alter, Adam Bevil, Lisa Bournas, Callie Evans, Hope Farnsworth, Nick Fiorito, Linda Fiorito, Courtney Gage, Lindsay Haight, Brenna Harsch, Emily Hickerson, Katherine Hickerson, Lauren Kriet, Erin Langhofer, RJ Leonard, Mason Leonard, Kayla Light, McKenzie Nelson, Mallory Newhouse, Quinn O'Rourke, Sam Roberts, Nick Stephenson, Lauren Tenold and Morgan Welch.

We need volunteers to help with the 2007 events. Please email Carolyn to let her know the event in which you are interested:

Easter Egg Hunt
Back to Pool Party
Fourth of July Parade
Kindergarten Round Up Pool Party
Halloween Parade

Carolyn O'Rourke carolyn-o@kc.rr.com, 685-1456